
Subject: Urgent Nursery Information Required 

Date sent: 2nd June 2020, 1:17pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

  
Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 
  
Please find attached a confirmation survey regarding the Year N return to school 
on June 8th. 
  
We need this information urgently so we can inform you which days your 
children will be attending. 
  
Please return the survey to parentforum@gbpa.org.uk by 5pm on Wednesday 
3rd June 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 

  

 


